
neglect, and trauma that many of them have experienced firsthand. The goal is to empower them with
the necessary skills and structure to keep persevering. We have an opportunity to make a lasting impact
with your help. 

We cannot achieve this goal without the necessary renovations and remodeling to ensure the home is a
secure, welcoming haven for these women and their children. The total cost of the home renovations is
estimated at $1 million. Until these crucial upgrades are completed, we cannot open our doors and begin
making a difference in the lives of those who need our help the most.

This is why your support matters. Your generous contribution will directly fund the renovations required to
open the maternity housing program. Your donation will provide more than just a roof over their heads—
it will offer a place where women can find hope, support, and the resources they need to thrive.

 VOL.  02
Your quarterly update from our mission field, as we uphold

the sanctity of life and foster a culture of compassion and support.

Our recent "birth announcement" was an exciting
way to share the news of our purchase of a
property that will serve as an upcoming maternity
housing program. After 26 years of serving
women, children, and families in our community,
we can't wait to launch even more options for
women that are choosing life during a critical
time in their lives.

As we dream big and continue to assess the
needs of our clients, we see the ongoing necessity
for housing, safety, and education.  We want to
help break cycles of generational poverty,

HELLO

A donation of $10,000 can sponsor the
renovation of a private bedroom,
ensuring a safe and comfortable space
for a mother and her baby.
A donation of $5,000 can fund the
remodeling of a shared living area,
creating a warm and inviting space for
communal support.
A donation of $1,000 can help equip the
kitchen with appliances and supplies,
providing the means for nutritious
meals.

Every contribution, no matter the size, brings us one step closer to opening our doors and making a
profound impact in the lives of pregnant women in need. We invite you to partner with us in this
transformative project and be a part of a community dedicated to offering hope and support.
Please join us as we pursue our new program expected to be in operation in May of 2025. 

HERE’S HOW YOU CAN HELP:

from Melany



Congratulations are in order for all of our
young parents who have graduated! We are
incredibly proud of every Mama Club and
Parenting Academy mom for reaching a
huge milestone. They worked tirelessly and
overcame difficult obstacles to achieve this
academic success. Over a dozen teen moms
and dads walked across the stage and  two
young mothers earned certificates in
secondary education. Their dedication, focus
and resilience is unmatched. Graduation is
just the beginning of a new chapter and we
are excited to see what the future hold for
our young moms and dads.

TEEN PARENTING SUPPORT

Now that school is out, we have fun activities planned all summer for our moms and dads. Our new
Grab & Go event happens every Tuesday from 4:30pm – 6:00pm at Aggieland Pregnancy Outreach.
Here we provide snack, water, diapers, wipes and food boxes. We also like to throw in a special treat
from time to time! Once a month during the summer, we also have a field trip for our families. We
recently went to Play Oasis and that was a big hit. 
Our summer programs allow us to build relationships with our families and make sure they have the
resources and support outside of the school year. We love the time we get to connect with our
families!

Jessica - Teen Parent Caseworker



LEARN MORE

Our Adoptive Family Picnic was a success,
and rain held off until the end! 
We had a wonderful, restful and impactful
staff retreat on a beautiful property. 
We successfully closed on our new
maternity home property on July 5th.
We launched newly designed websites,
which allow us to speak more thoughtfully
to the different audiences we serve. 
We are now offering childcare at our
pregnancy classes, making attending easier
for young parents.

 PRAISES

Mama Club Summer Events held weekly
Prayer & Popsicles, 7/10
Pregnancy Class, 7/11 & 8/1
Adoption Training, 7/18
Tailgate vs. Bowling Green, 9/21

UPCOMING

979-764-6636
melany@pregnancyoutreach.org

pregnancyoutreach.org
410 Harvey Road Suite 300 College Station, TX 77840

Align Your Heart With Ours

PRAYERS
To find needed mentor mom volunteers to
help love and lead our teen mamas,
specifically one who is bilingual.
To find spiritual care volunteers for  clients
and staff through  local churches.
For a hedge of protection over our staff and
families as we prepare for future endeavors
of APO.
For our mamas and future referrals in a
space considering adoption.
For peace and patience for our APO families
who are waiting to grow their family through
adoption.

We developed our new IMPACT MAKER
partnership to share our appreciation with
our monthly partners and bring exposure to
the organization your support is impacting.
It helps us plan a more fiscally-responsible
budget and meet our clients' needs
consistently. We would love for you to be a
partner in the work we are doing!

Jessica with Ma’Ryshia , Tre and their
daughter Aleigha at Grab & Go

https://pregnancyoutreach.org/
https://www.instagram.com/aggieland_pregnancy/
https://www.facebook.com/pregnancyoutreach/

